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Julaine Appling: Wisconsin Pro-Life Organization
Firebombed by Anarchists
Julaine Appling, the president of Wisconsin
Family Action, told The New American how
the pro-abortion anarchists attacked her
organization early on Sunday, May 8, when
America was getting ready to celebrate
Mother’s Day.

Ms. Appling condemned the attack as
egregious and noted that violence and
intimidation have, sadly, become a
traditional resort of leftist extremists. She
also suggested that the weak and indecisive
leadership of Governor Tony Evers was not
helpful in keeping the violent groups at bay.

To learn more about Wisconsin Family Action, please click here.

https://wifamilyaction.org/
https://thenewamerican.com/author/veronika-kyrylenko/?utm_source=_pdf
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Subscribe to the New American
Get exclusive digital access to the most informative,

non-partisan truthful news source for patriotic Americans!

Discover a refreshing blend of time-honored values, principles and insightful
perspectives within the pages of "The New American" magazine. Delve into a

world where tradition is the foundation, and exploration knows no bounds.

From politics and finance to foreign affairs, environment, culture,
and technology, we bring you an unparalleled array of topics that matter most.

Subscribe

What's Included?
24 Issues Per Year
Optional Print Edition
Digital Edition Access
Exclusive Subscriber Content
Audio provided for all articles
Unlimited access to past issues
Coming Soon! Ad FREE
60-Day money back guarantee!
Cancel anytime.
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